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92 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
Slightly Greater than Expectations  

 

The EIA reported a 92 Bcf injection into natural gas storage for the week ending October 15; which 
was  slightly above average of expectations at 90 Bcf. This injection was one of the largest 
injections in the last ten years for this week of the year.  Total working gas in storage at 3,461 Bcf. 
is now 465 Bcf below year-ago levels and 188 Bcf below the five-year average. 
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